shamita sarkar <shamitavu@gmail.com>

to SUJAYA, GAUTAM, ujjayan, Debjani, SOURAV, Shyama

Dear All,

A meeting of the departmental committee will be held on 7th March, 2018. at 12 Noon to discuss the distribution of new course work.

Please try to attend it.

Thanking you, Lamite Seulier

With regards,

Shamita Sarkar

Head Dept. of History,

Vidyasagar University.

Control of Acting of the State of the State

VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY

MIDNAPORE: WEST BENGAL: PIN 721102

Phone: (03222)276554:: 276555:: 276557::262297

7th March, 2018

It was decided that the new syllabus was prepared and resolved that all faculties will teach one extra optional (special paper) students will be offered special paper in each semester as an extra course. Total course will be five for PG students in each semester. So the total marks will be increased.

Details will be send to the PG secretary after the course is seen in soft copy my all faculties.

Coult of the division of the state of the st

Shamta Sarhan 7.3.2018